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 ESSEX BOARD of EDUCATION 

 

Date:  June 03, 2021 

 

Special Meeting – REMOTE MEETING held  

 

(To view a recording of this meeting, please visit our website  www.reg4.k12.ct.us  and 

select “Remote Meeting Recordings” under the BOARD OF EDUCATION Heading) 

     

 

Attendance:  Lon Seidman √ Administration:  Others:  
(√ = attended) Loretta McCluskey √ Brian White   √ Justin Pillion√  

 Mark Watson √     

 Cassandra Sweet √     

 Nancy Johnston √     

       

       

Call To Order:  6:15 p.m.  

 

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously VOTED to move into 

Executive Session at 6:16 p.m. for the purpose of interviewing a candidate to fill a Board 

vacancy through the end of the term in November 2021.  Brian White was invited into 

Executive Session. 

 

The Board returned from Executive Session at 6:23 p.m. 

 

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously VOTED to appoint Justin 

Pillion, as recommended by the Essex RTC (see attached e-mail) to fill the board vacancy 

to complete the unexpired 6 year term, through November 2021.   

 

ADJOURNMENT:      

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously VOTED to adjourn at approx.                    

 6:25 p.m. 

http://www.reg4.k12.ct.us/
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Lon Seidman <lonseidman@gmail.com>

Essex Elem BOE 
1 message

Bruce Glowac <bruceglowac@aol.com> Tue, May 25, 2021 at 12:50 PM
Reply-To: Bruce Glowac <bruceglowac@aol.com>
To: lonseidman@gmail.com
Cc: jmarzi@essexct.gov

Dear Lon:
 
At the Essex Republican Town Committee meeting on May 12th 2021, the committee voted to recommend Justin
Pillion to fill the unexpired term of DG Fitton on the Essex Elementary School Board of Education.
 
Sincerely
 
Bruce Glowac
ERTC Chairman


